
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 24th April 2025 

Hi Everyone,  

Welcome back everyone to the summer term! I hope you all had a lovely break over the holidays and are 

recharged ready to fly through this very busy term ahead! This half term only has 3 weeks and 4 days 

remaining after this week so every school day must count as we have so much learning still to cover before 

the end of the academic year therefore every day attendance is really vital. All day, every day, the 

Crossflatts Way!  As you are aware, we monitor attendance very closely, if your child is too unwell to 

attend school, it is important that you telephone the school office by 8.30am to inform us of your child’s 

absence.   

 

A Bingley Celebration… 

 



 

 

 

Friends of Crossflatts  

Next Meeting Date 

Our next meeting will be held on Friday 2nd May at 9am, if you would like to join us in helping plan for 
our next activities and events and would like more information, then please email 
friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. 
 

Safeguarding 

Safeguarding our children is fundamental to all we do at Crossflatts Primary School and something we all 

take extremely seriously. As it is the beginning of a new term, I just wanted to remind you who you can talk 

to should you ever have any concerns about any child in our school, these are the people who will be able 

to help you immediately. We also have a ‘safeguarding concern’ button on our website where you can 

report any concerns. 

  

 

    
Mrs Bennett – Head Teacher                                                                            Mr Atkins – Assistant Head Teacher 
 
                     

 

 
Mrs Petrie – Deputy Head Teacher      Mrs Barker – Assistant Head Teacher 
            
 
  
 

 

Mrs Reynolds – Assistant Head Teacher          Miss Craven – Assistant Head Teacher 
 

 
 

Mrs Cattell – Learning Mentor                Miss Dearden – Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Here’s to an exceptional half term ahead with lots of sunny days!  

Best wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 


